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2019 is off and RUNNING . . .  

We started running this year even before 2018 was wrapping up.  By the time that this 

newsletter is printed, we would have already held our Missions Conference with Evangelist 

Kent York, been visited by Chuck Ward with Manna Worldwide and have several planned 

visits by some of our existing Missionaries along with some new Missionary hopefuls.  God is 

certainly moving and we are thankful that He has included us!! 

Our Wednesday evening AWANA Group is still going strong and we welcome our new 

AWANA Commander Ms. Miranda.  She is ready to welcome your child Wednesday evenings 

starting at 6:45pm.  Who can go to AWANA?  Your kids (K – through 6th Grade) are invited to 

our AWANA Group.  Our older teens are continuing to grow as they themselves grow with us 

under the direction of Bro. Ronny.  Our adult class has finished our study of the 22 Chapters 

of Revelation – and now we are looking at how God wants us to GROW.  Our time together 

on Sunday starts with our Sunday School hour at 9:30am where we have several classes for 

you to choose from to help you find where God wants you to be.  Our College and Career 

class is still going strong and we are looking to add to our list of available Sunday morning 

Groups as God has blessed our growth with several new faces and families.  Our Sunday 

morning worship time begins at 10:30am and we invite you to come back Sunday evening at 

5:30pm where we have classes for our children, teenagers and our adult groups.   

Our main focus at Grace continues to be to reach the lost and teach the saved. If you do not 

know Jesus as your Savior, if you do not know what it means to be saved, please, please 

come and visit with us – it is extremely important for you to know for certain where you will be 

spending eternity!!.  If you are new to the area and are looking for a church home or are 

simply traveling through the Gilmer, Texas area and are looking for a place to worship – we 

are right next door to Brookshire’s on Highway 271 – please prayerfully consider joining us as 

we lift our voices to proclaim 

To God be the Glory,  

Bro. Brian 

 

**  Be on the lookout for our upcoming Resurrection Sunday information . . .   


